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May 22, 2011 

“We give thanks to God always for all of you, 
making mention of you in our prayers; 
constantly bearing in mind your work of  
faith and labor of love and steadfastness  
of hope in our Lord Jesus Christ in the  

presence of our God and Father,” 
1 Thess. 1:2-3 (NASB) 

4100 Oakland Drive, Kalamazoo MI  49008 (269)349-2835 

Admin. Asst. Hours: M - Th. 9:00 AM - 2:00 PM,  Friday - Office Closed 

Loaves & Fishes: May - Peanut Butter 



Young At Heart 
June 13 Brunch at Robby's Cafe 

Memorial Day Weekend - We will be having one service at 11:00 A.M 
(Nursery and Toddler care available) followed by our annual Pig Roast. 
There will be No Sunday school, Children’s church or evening service. 
 

Annual Pig Roast - If you have not signed up yet, please sign up today 
at the Information Center.  Helpers are still needed. 
 

If you have receipts for the Church Treasurer or need reimbursements 
please submit them to Dick Kirby this week.  The fiscal year ends May 31st.   
 

Date Change - The Parent/Teen Night @ Embers has been moved to  
Sunday, June 26th, 5:30-7:30 PM. 
 

Give a morning that will last a Lifetime for the unborn! Participate 
this year in LifeRun or LifeWalk, two fundraising events to support the  
ministry of Alternatives of Kalamazoo. By participating, you help to make a 
substantial difference in the lives of women, children and families in our 
community. Run at Portage West Middle School or Walk at Valley Family 
Community Center on Romence Road on June 11th to support Alternatives, 
in a fun, easy, and active way! For details and pledge forms contact your 
Church Representatives, John or Lorna Boes, call Alternatives at 345-1740 
or visit our website at www.alternativesofkzoo.org. 

 

 Offering  05/15/11            Weekly Budget 

 General Fund   $8,309.63 $9,392.58 
 Benevolence $225.00 Mortgage Balance 

 Debt Retirement $475.00 $107,800.06 (As of 04/20/11) 

Today 

 

9:30 AM     Nursery & Toddler’s Church  
 Sunday School (ages 4 - High School) 
 Adult Bible Fellowship:  
  Berean Class - Auditorium - Doctrine of God 
  Co-laborer’s - Family Life Center - Genesis 1-11 
  Ladies Class - Pastor Bill’s Office - God of All Comfort  
  Young Families - Room 107  
  College & Career - Room 108 - Study of the Prophets 
 

10:30 AM Join us for coffee fellowship in the Family Life Center 
 Women’s Fellowship - Family Life Center 
 

11:00 AM Worship Service - Jack McMahan 
 (Nursery & Toddler’s Church) 
 

 

6:00 - 8:15 PM Embers - Community Youth Worship (Meet at Oakwood) 
6:00 - 7:00 PM Evening Service - Jack McMahan 
 

This Week 
 

Monday -  7:00 - 9:00 PM Volleyball 
 

Tuesday -  10:00 AM Zumba - Family Life Center 

 

Wednesday -  10:00 AM Adult Prayer Meeting 
  5:45 PM Praise Team Practice 
  7:00 - 9:00 PM Teen Bible Study - Teen Room 

 

Thursday - 7:00 PM Zumba - Family Life Center 
 

 
 

Church Leadership 
 
 

Stephen Johnson, Senior Pastor  Bill Kiewiet, Associate Pastor 
pastorsteve@oakwoodbible.org  pastorbill@oakwoodbible.org 

 
 

Steve Surine, Student Ministries   Wendy Newhouse, Admin. Asst. 
pastorsurine@oakwoodbible.org  wendy@oakwoodbible.org 

 
 

 Elders Deacons  
 Paul Wilson (Chairman) Chris Eaton (Chairman) 
 Bob Riggs (Vice Chairman) Dave Wegner (Secretary) 
 David Huffman Elton Hiscock 
 Kurt Kenyon Hollis Locke 
 Dick Kirby Jason Meister 
 Gary Kortman Tim Peterson 

Teen Ministries 
June 26 5:30 PM Parent/Teen Night 

Coming Events 

Nursery (05/29) 
Sunday School - No Sunday School 

Worship Service - Marilyn Dow, Melinda Kiewiet and Hannah Kiewiet 
 

Toddlers (05/29) 
Sunday School - No Sunday School 

              Worship Service - Maribeth Locke, Beth Johnson  
           and Morgan Meister  

Church Wide 
May 29 Annual Pig Roast 
June 5 AM/PM Calvin Brain 
June 14 6:30 PM Board Meeting 
June 22 Annual Business Meeting 
June 26 AM The Roughts 

Children’s Ministries 
 

June 5 Sunday School Promotion 

College & Career 
June 26 Lunch at Feltens 

http://www.alternativesofkzoo.org
mailto:pastorsteve@oakwoodbible.org

